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ORADELL PUBLIC SCHOOL DISTRICT
350 Prospect Avenue
Oradell, NJ 07649

May 4, 2015
Dear Parent/Guardian:

Once again, our wonderful DARE officers from the Oradell Police
Department will be participating in the 32" Annual Law Enforcement Torch
Run Campaign to be held on Friday, June 12, 2015 benefiting the New
Jersey Special Olympics.

The “Torch for $1.00” campaign raises funds by collecting pledges of one
dollar per “Torch.” Torches will be available from the classroom teachers.
Students write their names on the torches, which are then displayed in the
classroom, lockers, classroom door, etc. Students may pledge by bringing
in a cash donation to their teacher up until Wednesday, June 10" . The
class that raises the most money will win a pizza party, courtesy of Sgt.
Kevin Smith, Officer Marc Fedorchak, Officer Rich Liguori, and. Officer
Brennan Paige.

In addition, as an added incentive, any 5" or 6" grader who pledges
$25.00 or more receives a Torch Run T-shirt and the opportunity to
run with the officers as they approach and circle the school.

On behalf of our DARE officers, the New Jersey Special Olympics, our fifth
grade teachers, Torch Run Coordinator, Mrs. Sharon McGill and myself,
thank you for your support of this wonderful cause. Please understand that
this is strictly voluntary.

Very truly yours,

Ms. Megan Bozios, Principal
MB:ES
c: Mr. Kevin Stokes, Assistant Principal

Mrs. Toni Violetti, Supervisor of Instruction




